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Orinda Library to close for carpet upgrade 

The Orinda Community Library will close for 13 days beginning on Friday, March 2 while new carpeting 
is installed. The library will reopen on Thursday, March 15, 2018. 
  
This is a planned refresh of the carpet which has not been replaced since the library opened in its current 
location in 2001. The City of Orinda is funding the project. 
 
“We want to give our patrons the best possible experience and replacing the carpet is going to improve an 
already beautiful facility, said County Librarian Melinda Cervantes. “We appreciate our continuing 
partnership with the City of Orinda.” 
   
The downstairs book drop will be open during the closure, but holds will not be available for pickup. 
Users needing library services during the closure can visit the Lafayette or Moraga libraries or any other 
Contra Costa County Library.  
 

Meetings and programs scheduled in the Library Auditorium and Garden Room will not be affected. 
 

For more information, contact Senior Community Library Manager Sierra Campagna at 
scampagn@ccclib.org or (925) 254-2184. 
  
For media with questions regarding the closure, please contact Public Information Officer Brooke 
Converse at (925) 608-7713 or bconvers@ccclib.org. 

 


